Lorelie Spencer

From: Amanda.Crow@HydroOne.com on behalf of SouthernFBCPlanning@HydroOne.com

Sent:December 22, 2020 4:27 PMTo:Ispencer@westgrey.com

Cc: Amanda.Crow@HydroOne.com

Subject: RE: Request for Comment - Consent Applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 (CULLITON)

Good afternoon,

We don't have any poles or equipment in the area being severed.

Amanda Crow

Lines Customer Support Clerk
Distribution Work Management, WO1
Hydro One Networks Inc.

Tel: 519.537.7172 Ext 2291

Email: Amanda.Crow@HydroOne.com

From: Lorelie Spencer [mailto:lspencer@westgrey.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 12:22 PM

To: planning@grey.ca; jayme_bastarache@bwdsb.on.ca; Executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.ca; al_hastie@bgcdsb.org; CENTRAL FBC PLANNING; LANDUSEPLANNING; 'Brandi Walter'; prhody@wightman.ca; weichenberger@wightman.ca; ontugllandsinq@uniongas.com; consultations@metisnation.org; mr25enquiry@mpac.ca; hsmastlrcc@bmts.com; d.ritchie@saugeenojibwaynation.ca; lonnybomberry@sixnations.ca **Subject:** Request for Comment - Consent Applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 (CULLITON)

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ***

Good Afternoon:

Please see the relevant documents for applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 attached.

These files are scheduled to appear before the Committee of Adjustment on January 18, 2021 @ 1:00pm.

Kindly provide comment no later than January 4th, 2021.

Feel free to contact me if further clarification or information is required.

Kind regards,

Lorelie Spencer, Ba.U.R.Pl., MCIP, RPP Manager of Planning and Development

The Municipality of West Grey 402813 Grey Rd 4, RR2, Durham, ON NOG 1R0 Phone: 519-369-2200, extension 236 1-800-538-9647 Fax: 519-369-5962

Ispencer@westgrey.com

The Municipality of West Grey is currently under a state of emergency due to the global COVID-19 pandemic. Updates will be posted to our website (https://ddei3-0-ctp.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=www.westgrey.com&umid=3D84926D-B6AC-3C05-B30B-B1C3F1480A6E&auth=7c4ba316753dc19277b4cd0bdedce6f0c8e9311b-112d42c00aaefdaef208baf62e027a7cc71d40ae) and through our Facebook and Twitter accounts (@OurWestGrey).

For accurate information on COVID-19 please visit: www.ontario.ca/COVID-19

Confidentiality notice: this email message and attachments, if any, are sent by a third-party administrator for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy this communication. Thank you.

This email and any attached files are privileged and may contain confidential information intended only for the person or persons named above. Any other distribution, reproduction, copying, disclosure, or other dissemination is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the transmission received by you. This statement applies to the initial email as well as any and all copies (replies and/or forwards) of the initial email